
Announcement for Thursday, January 30, 2025 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and 
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of 
this land since time immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before 
us, the indigenous peoples here today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  
Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play and learn and have we hope your week is 
going well. 

 

Just a reminder that all Leadership PHE application forms Gr 10 and Senior are due Wednesday 
February 5th. Forms handed in late will not be considered for the course.  

Want to make a bigger impact in your community? Join the Seaquam Care for All club. Care for 
All is a student led initiative where we serve our community through large scale projects such as 
fundraisers, food drives, etc. By joining you can earn volunteer hours, earn rewards, and 
potentially organize your own community projects. If interested, come to room 2115 every 
Wednesday at lunch.  See you there! 

If you are in Grade 10 and are planning to apply to the IB Programme next year, please 
remember that applications are due to the IB Office (Room 2114) on Monday, February 3rd. You 
must complete a Common Application form and EITHER a Full Supplement package or a 
Courses Supplement package (for partial IB). All application forms can be found on Seaquam's 
IB website.  

Students come on out today to see the Grads play the Staff in floor hockey.  $1 gets you in. Its 
at lunch in the big gym.   

Join us today after school to watch Shrimp Games! For $2 entry, you can watch the participants 
compete against each other in 5 elimination game challenges for a grand prize. It begins in the 
cafeteria at 3:00pm, ending in the theatre. See you there!  


